
From: Sue Miller [mailto:texas.yakchik@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, June 22, 2014 12:21 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Protect your Buffalo River!! 

 

Although I live in Texas, I and several of my friends in the Waco Paddle Club frequently drive to 

Arkansas to paddle your rivers, in particular the Buffalo River.  We have always been so delighted - 

and astounded! - at how beautiful and clean the Buffalo River is.  Unfortunately, Texas has not 

been as diligent as Arkansas in actively protecting our rivers. 

 

I hope you will enact legislation and enforce it so that your rivers, the Buffalo River as well as 

others, will be protected in as pristine a condition as possible.  You owe it to all who love the 

rivers today and to the future generations who will come to love the rivers in their time. 

 

Carolyn S. Miller 

190 FM 3221 

Clifton, TX 76634 

 


